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From: Tess Russell

To: Brown. Don; PCB.Clerks

Cc: mminuche@Ivejo.org

Subject: [External] R24-17 Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 11:42:24 AM

Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 I11. Admin Code 242,

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I am a Chicago resident and live in
60613/Lakeview area. | support the Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the Proposed
Clean Car and Truck Standards! These standards are important because city is filled with
diesel-guzzling mobile sources that increase the rate of asthma and other respiratory diseases,
increasing hospitalization and other medical bills and hurting people, work attendance, and the
economy.

These rules are so incredibly important. | work in air pollution and understand that the federal
rules only go SO FAR. We need the State of Illinois to be a fearless leader now more than
ever. Local and state policy will be driving essential positive change these next four years, so |
implore you to please help your constituents achieve state-level climate and air pollution
successes.

Thank you for your time,
Tess Russell

“Every experience, no matter how bad it seems, holds within it a blessing of some kind. The goal is to
find it.”

Tess Russell

Northwestern University, Class of 2020 & 2021

BS/MS in Environmental Engineering

Institute of Sustainability and Energy (ISEN) Certificate
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